
 
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 

 
 

 
Instruct the Los Angeles City’s Employees’ Retirement System (LACERS) to report to the 
Budget and Finance Committee on actions to increase diversity and equity in LACERS 
and to increase utilization of emerging investments firms.  
  
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2021-22 Budget on May 20, 2021) 


